
Nirmala Memorial Foundation College of Commerce and Science 

Notice 
(For Second and Third Year BMS) 

The Department of BMS in association with Garware Institute of Career 

Education and Development, University of Mumbai is organising a seminar on 

"Career Options after Graduation" scheduled on Monday, 3"° July, 2023 from 
11.30 am in block no.31 1. 

30h June, 2023 

The students will hear from a resource person from the Garware Institute about 

the numerous courses that they offer in conjunction with our college. 

This is the ideal time for students who aren't interested in an MBA and are 

looking into alternative career options to familiarise themselves with the 

information. 

Students are directed to attend the program and take the maximum advantage of 

the same. 

Note : Regular lectures will take place on this day. 

(|/C Principal) 
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